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Monday 3rd June 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome back to Term 6, I hope you have all had a restful half term break. I cannot believe how fast this
year has gone.

This term will be starting our new History topic which is all about ‘Toys from the Past’. I am hoping if parents
have any toys from their childhood or even their grandparents’ childhood, we would love to explore these in
class!

Just a couple of reminders:
● As the weather is getting warmer, please remember to send your child in with a named and

filled water bottle everyday!
● Please remember to send your child to school with a named piece of fruit or vegetables to eat

for their mid-morning snack.
● In preparation for the Phonics Screening Check, please continue to support your child by

regularly reading and using the resources provided at the meeting. Thank you to all parents
who regularly make comments in the reading diary - this is a great way for us to communicate
about your child’s reading.

● Books will continue to be changed weekly by an adult. However if there is no comment in their
reading diary, we will assume your child has not read and books will not be changed.

● This term children will be doing PE on a Friday and children will be continuing to swim on a
Thursday. Please ensure that all property in school is labelled with your child’s name,
especially jumpers!

Finally, if you are concerned in any way about your child, then please do contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Alice Langley
Hedgehog Class Teacher

“Love each other as I have loved you” John 15:12
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